
 
 
  
  

  Service Exclusively for Investors and Market Analysts 

Friday, November 5, 2021 - 12:00 

  
  

Banco de la República makes an effort to reinforce its communications on monetary policy and to
consolidate relations with investors and market analysts.  The objective, regarding this, is to have a
better understanding of how these agents perceive the Colombian economy, as well as to improve the
way the Bank conveys its policies and to be more transparent. Accordingly, this institutional electronic
mailbox has been opened exclusively to strengthen these relations.

If you are an investor or market analyst and wish to have a bilateral meeting with the members of the
Board of Directors and/or the Bank's technical staff, we invite you to contact our International Affairs Unit
at the following address:  UAI-inversionistas@banrep.gov.co. Requests will be answered considering the
time available for such meetings (based on the agenda) and the blackout periods to be observed prior to
each Board of Directors' meeting.
Remember, any other type of request must be submitted through one of the official channels in the 
Public Service System. 
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